
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Herd Farm Residential 28th February to 4th March 2021 

This year, the Year 5 residential visit will be to Herd Farm Activity Centre, Harrogate Road, Leeds. The visit is 

a real opportunity for your child to take part in many adventurous and challenging activities, in a safe and 

secure environment, that they may not have the chance of experiencing again. It is a great way for the year 

group to really bond together and experience an adventure away from home. 

The residential week will split between classes, 5C at the start of the week (28th to 2nd), and 5K at the end of 

the week (2nd to 4th). This year the children will have the chance to do ALL the high level activities. As a 

school, we highly subsidise the cost of this trip from the P.E budget, so the price this year will be £70, which 

includes all meals, extra adventurous activities, travel and accommodation. This can be paid in instalments. 

To book a place on the residential, a non-returnable deposit of £20.00 must be paid before Friday 1st 

October. Places MUST be paid for IN FULL before the visit commences in order to secure your child’s place. 

We are all looking forward to this exciting challenge and hope you will feel that this experience will be 

beneficial to your child’s development. If you have any questions about the residential, please feel free to 

speak to either Mr Keating or Mrs Cope. 

If you would like your child to be included on this visit, please complete the permission slip below and 

return to your child’s teacher.   

Yours sincerely 

A Midgley 
Headteacher 
 

 

I would like my child ______________________________to have a place on the Yr 5 Herd Farm Residential 

I have paid a £20 deposit on Parent Pay                                               

I understand that my child’s place will only be secured with the full payment of £70          

 

 

 


